
Like many development professionals, Jeremy Writt came into 
fundraising by chance. A seasoned video production professional, 
Jeremy became “intimately involved in writing and editing the grants 
[his company] relied on for a large part of [their] budget.” 

After relocating to Knoxville from St. Petersburg, Florida to be closer to 
family, Jeremy’s job search led him to Remote Area Medical where he 

“instantly fell in love with their mission to prevent pain and alleviate suffering by providing free, 
quality healthcare to those in need.” He’s been utilizing his talents as a writer, marketer and a 
video producer while in the role of Development Manager for the last two years. 

Jeremy has been a member of AFP since 2018 and shared why his membership is so important: 
“As a relatively new fundraising professional, it has been helpful to network with folks who have 
more experience and be able to tap into the professional knowledge base AFP offers. That has 
really helped me grow quickly and develop insights that benefit my organization.” He added, “I 
hope to continue to get information about industry trends and best practices so I can make sure 
I’m positioning Remote Area Medical to improve the sustainability of its programs so that we 
can continue serving our patients and upholding our donors’ values. The meetings, webinars, 
articles and surveys help me do that.” 

Thank you, Jeremy, for being a member of AFP! 

 


